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Comments: I think the Forest Service should continue to protect the Hoodoo Roadless Area as Recommended

Wilderness in the revised forest plan.  I also don't think the Forest Service should allow snowmobile use in any

Recommended Wilderness areas. This use is not compatible with protecting wilderness characteristics or

potential for designation within the National Wilderness Preservation System.


